
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

November & December 2022

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY
4TH NOV - BONFIRE ACTIVITY DAY 
11TH NOV - REMEMBRANCE DAY

We will be dressing up in red clothing to Resemble a poppy and creating poppy crafts. 
11TH NOV - CHILDREN IN NEED

We will have a pj day to help raise money for charity.
14-18TH NOV - WORLD NURSERY RHYME WEEK

Celebration of nursery rhymes.
8TH DEC - CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

We will have a Christmas jumper day, please come in your favourite festive jumpers. 
CHRISTMAS PARTY DAY

We will be celebrating Christmas by having a day filled with fun festivities and having our own 
Christmas dinner, please come in your party clothes. Date to be confirmed nearer the time.

23RD DEC – NURSERY CLOSES FOR CHRISTMAS
Reopen 03/01/23

LAMBS 
The little lambs have had lots of fun reading the book 
‘dear zoo’, each week the children have learnt about a 
different zoo animal from the book and have taken part in 
activities relating to that animal. The lambs have enjoyed 
taking part in role play activities as we dressed up in lion 
costumes and went on a safari walk. The lambs have 
taken part in different messy activities such as creating 
animal footprints during a floor painting activity, exploring 
spaghetti snakes and jungle boogie time during our 
singing session. This book has helped encourage the 
development of communication and language in the 
lamb’s room as many of our children have started 
repeating familiar phrases from the story  book.

DUCKS 
The ducklings have introduced a new fresh 
herb station in their room, the children have 
enjoyed implementing the herbs into their 
play. They have been exploring the different 
herbs by using their senses such as touch, 
feel and taste. The children have made herb 
play dough and experimented with baking by 
tasting and smelling different cakes when 
adding different herbs. The children have 
gone on a learning journey by learning where 
herbs grow and have explored their natural 
environment as they have taken part in forest 
school activities and exploring our mud 
station in our outdoors area. 

FARMERS 
The farmers have been reading the book ‘room 
on the broom’ this has come from the children’s 
interest in the upcoming holiday ‘Halloween’. The 
farmers have been taking part in science 
experiments as they have been making their own 
potions and creating mini baking soda explo-
sions. The children have continued their learning 
journey from their previous book ‘little owl’s eggs’ 
as they learnt all about nocturnal animals, and 
they have continued to learn about animals that 
roam at night such as bats and hedgehogs in the 
book ‘room on the broom’. We have also had a 
great response from our parents who have been 
invited to join our P.E and dance classes, the 
children had lots of fun during these sessions 
and has helped promote the children’s physical 
development and fitness. 

All of our parental and carer partnerships are extremely important to us at Fisherfield Childcare, we are here for 
you and any support needed.


